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Tuesday, 7th June 2022
Whole School Day Out!
Our annual trip to Joss Bay will take place on Tuesday, 21st June. We will leave school promptly at 9am and we will leave Joss Bay at 4:00pm. We aim to be back at school by 6.00pm, depending on the traffic.
This trip is provided free to all children in St Edmund’s school.
Tickets for the parents/carers coach cost £25.00 and can be made via card payment with Shenaya and Sadia at the Reception desk.  Tickets will be on sale from Wednesday, 8th June.
Parents/carers of children in Reception class, there will be seats on your child’s coach for you to book at the Reception desk.

Please ensure your child is wearing suitable clothes for the beach. They will also need: trunks/a swimming costume, a towel, a sun hat, sunglasses, sun lotion, a packed lunch and plenty of water to drink. It is also advisable to include a warm jumper and a raincoat, depending on the weather forecast.
Please give your child no more than £5 pocket money. 

Please sign and return the permission slip below by Wednesday, 15th June.

I give permission for my child​​​​​​​_______________________________________ to go to Joss Bay on Tuesday, 21st June.

Signed_________________________________________________________

I will be travelling on the coach down/ I will be travelling down separately/ I will not be coming to the beach/My child will not be attending school on that day. (Delete as appropriate)

Please tick if your child requires a school packed lunch
